
Board Summary 
August 19, 2021 

 
 

The Huntingdon Special School District Board of Education met on Thursday, August 19, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. 
The following action was taken: 

 

1. The July balance sheets and minutes from the July 22nd meeting were approved. 

2. The SAVE Act Compliance Pack was approved. 

3. The Extended Contract Program for the 2021-2022 school year was approved. 

4. The employment of Amber Loggains – HMS Special Education teacher was acknowledged. 

5. The board approved the Sick Leave Bank Committee. 

6. The board approved the HHS Band field trip request to Gatlinburg, TN. 

7. The board discussed Reimbursement Resolution. 

8. The board discussed current student enrollment. 

9. The board was presented with information from Shelby Hardy, School-Based Behavioral Health 

Liaison. 

10. The board discussed current COVID protocols. 

11. The resignation of Haley Price was acknowledged.  

12. A leave of absence was approved for Mary Ryan Bond for September 13-17, 2021. 

13. The next board meeting was set for Thursday, September 23, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. 

14. Dr. Tim Tucker notified the board of his resignation as board member effective September 23, 2021. 

 

 


